
 

Dates to Remember 

1 Oct     Dinners start for some  

               children. 

2 Oct      School photographs 

5 Oct      Visit from Debbie Doolittle 

22 – 25    Oct Meetings with  

               Parents and class teachers 

26  Oct    Nursery Finishes 12.45 

29 Oct—5 Nov Half Term  

                 Holiday (includes                  

                 School Dev Day) 

6 Nov       Nursery re opens  

                 9.00 –1.30  

12&13 Nov  Health Visitor in for 3+ 

reviews (parents to attend) 

14 Dec      Nursery Christmas Songs 

              9.15-9.45am in Hall. 

 

Help Us 

Reinforce our golden rules. 

Ensure your child has a coat with a hood every day 

Ensure your child has their name on all items of clothing 

Ensure they wear shoes with Velcro fixings. 

Dinners will be starting 

from 1st October for some 

children.  Your class 

teacher will have provided 

you with a start date and a 

set of dinner envelopes for 

your child. 

Please help us by bringing 

dinner money each week on 

Monday morning. Thank 

you. 

We enjoyed a visit from the 

dentist in September and 

will begin teeth cleaning in 

October. Please ensure you 

have returned your child’s 

consent form to class 

teacher. 

   Visit from 

Debbie Doolittle 

Debbie will visit during October.  

She will bring a selection of 

animals including a fox, and an 

owl. Debbie would love the 

children to send in some items to 

help her feed and look after the 

animals in her care.  

During October we will be talking about  

AUTUMN  and the changes this season brings: 

shorter days, windy and rainy weather,  

leaves changing colour and falling from the 

trees,  the need to wear warmer clothes, nuts 

and berries, birds flying to warmer countries. 

Theme for October is AUTUMN  
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        ABSENCE  

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SEND A NOTE OF  

EXPLANATION  IF YOUR  CHILD HAS 

BEEN  ABSENT FROM SCHOOL. 

  

  

  

  

October Nursery Fund is now due.   

Many thanks to all the parents who 

have paid for Term 1 or September  

Snack 

Nursery children are 

all enjoying a healthy 

snack each morning. 

We are encouraging 

children to be 

independent by 

selecting own cup and 

plate, spreading own 

butter on bread and 

putting plate and cup 

on trolley when 

finished. 

We are delighted to have received 

funding for the ‘Big Bedtime Read’ 

this year and will begin this in 

November. We will be sending out a 

questionnaire and more information 

about our 1st workshop for parents 

shortly. 


